
 

 

 
 

3 March 2020 
 

 

Year 6 High School Forms  
Parent Information Session 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
On Monday your child will receive their High School Expression of Interest (EOI) form.  This will 
need to be completed and returned to school by Friday 20 March 2020. It is imperative that this 
form is filled out correctly and returned to school as soon as possible.  

 
A parent information session will be held on Tuesday 10 March 2020, 3:30-4:00 pm in the OC 
classrooms (room 5 and 6). Each section of the form will be clearly explained to assist you in 
completing the form to suit your child’s circumstances. This session will also provide an 
opportunity for parents to ask any questions about filling out the forms.  

 
The form will have a designated high school recorded in section B. This high school is allocated 
based on the current address registered with our school office. If you have recently moved, you 
must contact the office to update your current details immediately. Please refrain from crossing 
out any information on your child’s form. 
 
It is imperative that the information provided along with the form is read and understood in 
order to accurately complete the EOI form. If you need to access a translated version of the form, 
this can be done via the following link:  
 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/translated-
documents/enrolment-eoi-yr7 
 
We encourage all Year 6 parents to attend the information session, as it will be informative and 
helpful. 
 

 
 
Bert Lo Campo                                                                Jared Madden 
Principal                                                                                         Assistant Principal 
 

 
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/translated-documents/enrolment-eoi-yr7
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/translated-documents/enrolment-eoi-yr7

